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Hi Jane and Graeme, 

It was such a pleasure to met you both, and to see your amazing ‘lost’ and rediscovered garden.  Thank you so much for giving me the time and opportunity.  I 

am so impressed, both with the potential, but also with your enormous efforts to date.  An exciting challenge. 

I was waiting to hear back from Minette on the next step, but discovered she’s away (looking at Eucryphia in Ireland) and not back until the 10th.  So while 

thanking you now, more from me later.

Minette and I had an email exchange and think its definitely worthwhile to try and put together an opportunity to open Oakfield next season. 2 thoughts: one 

is to not be in the 2018 Guide Book but put something later on the web site.  The other is to put an entry in the Guide Book, but say 'By appointment only'. 

 then enter a web site opening when you are more confident, say mid/end of May?

Hope your back pain is easing, and it hasn’t been too tough being back at work.

till soon.

kind regards,

Grace

Grace Bergius

Craignish House

Ardfern, Lochgilphead

Argyll PA31 8QN
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